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Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you! 
 

We just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support and encouragement with 
reading this academic year. There are some fantastic reading journeys developing through our home 
Reading Rambles. We love hearing about exciting reading that happens when you are out and about, 
with your child’s own books and at bedtime, in addition to the school scheme readers. Our school was 
first in the town library’s Summer Reading Challenge in 2018 for the most number of children 
completing the ‘6 book challenge’ across all of Spalding and surrounding village schools.   
 

  
£5 Book Token winners: 
FS2         David FS2LH 
Y1 and Y2  Lily Y1EWKC 
Y3 and Y4  Isabella Y4YM  
Y5 and Y6  Luke Y6AS  
 
 
 
 

 
 
We have enjoyed another visit from our Patron of Reading, Billy 
Bob Buttons in October. FS2 had a storytime with him and the rest 
of the school completed writing workshops with him – inspiring them 
with top author tips.  
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Book winners: 
Leonard      Y1LH 
Isabella       Y2JS 
Richard      Y2EP 
Maxwell     Y6EW 

 
 
 

Book winners: 
Renars     Y1LH 
Tiegan     Y1EWKC 
Scarlett    Y3KS 
Max        Y4CH 
Isabella, Isobel and Eleanor Y6 

 

 

 

 
 
This summer the reading challenge is called ‘Space Chase’. The Summer Reading Challenge takes place 
every year during the summer holidays. You can sign up at your local library and then read six library 
books of your choice to complete the Challenge. There are exclusive rewards to collect along the way, and 

it is FREE to take part! Anyone aged 4 to 11 can take part - (so our current Y6 can still take part as 
part of the SPCEDS community). Remember to bring your certificate into school during September for a 
chance to be a part of the school’s prize draw. You could be lucky enough to win an all-new Fire 7 
Tablet (7" display, 16 GB, Black).  

 
 
Any child who reads six books and records them in their Reading Ramble will be entered into the prize 
draw.  
 
Remember you can get your Reading Rambles stamped at the local town library and Bookmark to say you 
have visited. We wish you a wonderful summer and hope that you enjoy some time to get lost in a book! 
Thank you for your continued support and encouragement. 
 
Kim Bird and Annabel Cooper 
The English and Communication Team  


